
REGIONAL PARAMEDIC PROGRAM 
FOR EASTERN ONTARIO 

       SERVING TOGETHER 

MEDICAL ADVISORY 

NUMBER: MA 2012-006 

TO: All paramedics certified by the RPPEO 

DATE: September 13, 2012 

ISSUE: Drug Shortage: Atropine preload 

Due to a shortage of atropine preloads, the RPPEO authorizes the 

following modification to practice under the Advanced Life Support 

Patient Care Standards: 

In all cases where the ALS Patient Care Standards allows for the 

administration of 0.5 mg of atropine IV, Advanced Care Paramedics are 

authorized to administer 0.4 mg to 0.6 mg atropine IV, depending on the 

formulation stocked by their service.  This special modification is in 

effect until further notice and will be revoked as soon as the preload 

shortage is resolved. 

Rescinded: February 1, 2022




